
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

New Harvest  
Baptist Church 

Meeting at the  
Capital Grange 

911 South Governors Avenue 
Dover, DE 

Richard Parks, Interim  
Daphne McBride, Pianist 

Donna Coe, Worship Leader 

                                 June 8, 2025 

Greetings and Announcements              Deacon Peterson 
 
Call to Worship         Deacon Peterson and Congregation 
 
“But thanks be to God, who always leads us in Christ’s triumphal pro-
cession and through us spreads the aroma of the knowledge of Him in 
every place. For to God, we are the fragrance of Christ among those 
who are being saved and among those who are perishing.”   
      II Corinthians 2:14-15 
 
Invocation     Deacon Peterson 
 (Followed by The Lord’s Prayer) Congregation 
 
Hymn of Praise      Worship Leader 
                     “Love Divine, All Loves Excelling.” (172) 
 
Special Music    Towne Point Children’s Choir 
 
Mission Emphasis    Audio Visual Team 
 
“Walking with God Hymns   Worship Leader 
   “In His Presence.” (478) 
  “My Faith Looks Up to Thee.” (509) 
 
Offertory Prayer    Deacon Peterson 
 
Receiving of Tithes and Offerings   Ushers 
 
Singing of Doxology    Congregation  
 
Reading of Scripture: Ephesians 4:25-32             Pastor Parks 
Pastoral Prayer  
Sermon:  “The Application.” 
 
Hymn of Invitation  “Without Him.” (470) Worship Leader  
 
Benediction     Pastor Parks 



Deacon of the week:   Deacon Phillips 
 
Attendance last week:   45 
 
JUNE ANNOUNCMENTS 
9 Night WMU Meeting at the Moore’s 7 p.m. 
11 Bible Study at the Morris’ 6:30 p.m. 
12 Ladies Bible Study 10 a.m. at the Spruill’s.  
 Bible Study at the McBride’s 3 p.m. 
14 Men’s Breakfast at Romano’s 8:30 a.m. 
15 Newsletter Items Due. 
16 Day WMU Meeting at K. Robinson’s 9:30 a.m. 
19 Ladies Bible Study 10 a.m. at the Spruill’s.  
 
CHURCH INFORMATION 

Sunday School 9:45 a.m. 
Worship Service 11:00 a.m. 
 
Small Group  Please see weekly announcements  
Bible Studies  in the bulletin for times and places. 
 
Website  www.newharvestbaptistchurchde.org 
 

Mailing Address:  P.O Box 735 
   Dover, DE 19903 
 
Phone Number: 302-678-5100.  
 

DEFENSIVE DRIVING COURSE:  Mike is trying to get a new 
Defensive Driving Course together.  If you are interested please let 

Mike or Jill know.  He needs 12 people to do the course.  Thanks.  

 
 

 
Vacation Bible School June 29 - July 2 at 
the Boy Scout Camp behind the Boys and 
Girls Club off of New Burton Rd. This is 
a joint ministry of New Harvest Baptist 
and the Abide Church. 
 
It will be held each evening from 6 - 8 
p.m. The final session of VBS and the 
presentation of the children's songs, etc. 

will be held as a joint service by both churches at the Abide 
Church July 6 at 10 a.m. They meet in one of the conference 
rooms of the Dover Downs Hotel.     Thank you, Pastor Jim 
McBride. 
 


